Maureen Fredrickson

I __ D
From: Thomas Parker
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 10:44 AM
To: Maureen Fredrickson
Subject: RE: Special Event Liquor License - Chamber of Commerce Festival of the Superstitions

| apologize for the delay. The police department does not oppose this request.

Thomas E. Parker, MSSM

Police Lieutenant

Apache Junction Police Department
Physical: 1001 N. Idaho Rd.
Mailing: 300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ 85119

Phone Direct # 480-474-5420

Fax # (480) 474-5480

Main Phone # 480-982-8260
tparker@ajcity.net

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy all copies of the original message. Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining
to City business are public records and are preserved according to the City's records retention schedule. To ensure
compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email correspondence to
other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply to this message, but
should not copy other members of the public body.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Maureen Fredrickson

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2019 9:09 AM

To: Thomas Parker <tparker@ajcity.net>

Subject: FW: Special Event Liquor License - Chamber of Commerce Festival of the Superstitions

From: Maureen Fredrickson
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 5:31 PM



